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- PTA Activity・ School Event - 
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Exchange Program with Al Ittihad School on 11th May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Al Ittihad School is a private school that implements an 

American curriculum. It also has a strong exchange 

program with Japan, with high school students having 

online exchange meetings with Japanese high schools. 

When the school was established, they adopted a parent 

cooperation system based on the PTA of Japanese 

schools. At the exchange meeting, drinks and snacks were 

provided. They were prepared by the president of the 

parents' association and several other parents. It was 

impressive to see the parents enjoying the activities.  

 As PTA activities are being re-evaluated in Japan these days, it is a proud moment for me to see 

schools abroad that recognize and incorporate the advantages and benefits of Japanese PTA 

activities.  

This is the first exchange program in four years since the last one held in 2019. None of our 

teachers have experienced the previous one. We are working closely with Ai Ittihad Schools to plan 

for a successful exchange program. we will invite Al Ittihad School to our school for the exchange 

program on 6th June. The students are working on various preparations for the exchange program.   

Last school year, we have resumed our Sports Day, SHO-YO-SAI, Summer Festivals, and School 

Trips. We have now resumed our external exchange activities. Rather than reverting to the events 

that took place before the COVID-19 pandemic, we would like to make these school events 

meaningful and without strain, while reviewing the contents and the purpose of the activities with 

the children's studying as the top priority. 
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Events in July 
2nd Eiken speaking test  

5th Student Committee  

3rd 4th 5th Sports Class  

7th Hyakunin Issyu 

10th Proficiency Test(G6-9)  

10th 11th 12th Parent-Teacher Individual Meeting  

14th Closing Ceremony 

Committee Meeting  

All students gathered in 

the gymnasium during the 

weekly Wednesday 

exchange assembly, on 17th 

May. The four committee 

chairs introduced their 

committees and explained 

their main activities for this 

year. The committee chairs 

will lead the life of the 

students at our school. 

Towards Exchange Activities with Al Ittihad School   

The students are rehearsing and preparing for the event on 

Tuesday, 6th June, in order to share the Japanese culture with the 

Japanese spirit of hospitality. We are going to ask for the cooperation 

of the Japanese Tea Ceremony Club. 

New teacher’s introduction 

Hello. I am Yukari SHIROTA, arrived in 

Abu Dhabi in late April. I’m from Hyogo, have 

lived in Hiroshima & Kanagawa, too. I’m good 

at Kanji. I passed the grade pre-1 of Kanken. 

I’m excited as this is my first visit to a middle 

east country. Let me know a lot about this 

country, city, culture & tradition, and yourself! 

I’m looking forward to learning and growing up 

with you at this school. Thank you. 

http://www.jsaduae.com/

